OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI

As usual I today visited the Onge and Jarawa patients
undergoing Medical treatment in G.B Pant Hospital, Port Blair and
enquired of their health conditions. The Onge patient namely- Mrs.
Neelai is recovering while the two Jarawa patients namely- Momo
and Anate have been cured and they will be discharged from the
hospital tomorrow. Necessary arrangements are being made to
drop back the Jarawas to their habitat immediately after they are
discharged.

The Nursing Sister-in-charge stated that the Jarawa/Onge ward
is frequently required to be cleaned as the Jarawas are not as
conscious of cleanliness as are expected, but they are not getting
sufficient sanitary items from the Medical Department .Therefore
the supply of sanitary items is to be supplemented by AAJVS out
of its own fund during the period the tribals are admitted for
treatment. She has asked for 2 kgs of bleaching powder and one
bottle phenyl to be supplied by AATVS.
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